
 

 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 
The directors of King River Copper Limited (“King River” or “the Company”) (ASX: KRC) are pleased to 
report that the RC drilling rig arrived on site at The Windsor Prospect, and drilling commenced this morning 
May 3rd. 
 
Recently completed IP surveys at Windsor have identified 5 priority targets for drill testing (please refer to 
Figure 1). 
 
On completion of that drilling program at Windsor, the rig will then be moved North to test additional IP 
targets around the Greys, Hayden and Chapman locations. 
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